
 

GREATER OLNEY CIVIC ASSOCIATION 

AGENDA 

September 13, 2016 

Buffington RE/MAX Olney Community Room 

3300 Olney-Sandy Spring Road 

 
7:30     CALL TO ORDER 

1. Introduction (Name, Association, Representative/Alternate/Guest) 

2. Approval of July Minutes 

3. Approval of September Agenda 

 

7:40 PUBLIC COMMENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

7:50 Montgomery County Term Limits Debate 

 

   Introduction and Background – Matt Quinn 

 

   Debaters:  Robin Ficker, Tom Moore 

 

8:30 Adam Fogel, County Council Update 

 

 

8:45 OFFICERS/COMMITTEES/LIAISON REPORTS 

  Transportation Committee     Barbara Falcigno 

Public Policy & Community Affairs Committee (PP&CAC) Matt Quinn 

Correspondence Report      Jackie Benn 

  Membership       Matt Quinn 

Mid-County Citizens Advisory Board    Greg Intoccia 

Chamber of Commerce      Joe Buffington 

Olney Town Center Advisory Committee   Lydia Rappolt 

 

9:00  OLD BUSINESS 

  

9:15 NEW BUSINESS 

 

9:30 ADJOURNMENT 

Next Meeting: October 10, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’s REPORT 

County Council to Hold Town Hall in Olney - Sept 14th 
Montgomery County Council, which each year holds Town Hall Meetings throughout the County in 

its efforts to find out what issues most concern residents, will meet with residents of the Olney area at 

a Town Hall Meeting at 8 p.m. on Wednesday, Sept. 14. The meeting will be held at Rosa Parks 

Middle School, 19200 Olney Mill Road in Olney. A pre-meeting reception will begin at 7:30 



p.m. For more information regarding the Town Hall Meeting, call 240-777-7931. 

 

For County Council's Agendas, Packets and Actions 

http://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/council/packet/index.html  

 

 

September is National Emergency Preparedness Month 
The County's Office of Emergency Management and Homeland Security (OEMHS), 

Montgomery County Police Department and Montgomery County Fire and Rescue 

Service are offering a series of free Community Emergency Preparedness classes on 

September 19 from 7 to 9 p.m. at the Silver Spring Civic Building, on September 21 from 

7 to 9 p.m. at the Upcounty Regional Services Center in Germantown and on September 

24 from 10 a.m. to noon at the Public Safety Headquarters in Gaithersburg. For further 

information and required pre-registration see: 

 https://www.scribd.com/document/322743453/Community-Emergency-Preparedness-

Classes.   

 

County Department of Environmental Protection's Survey 
MCDEP is developing resources to help residents save energy and access clean energy. 

 PLEASE take this short survey by Sept 30th.  Your feedback will help DEP bring the 

best programming to you and your community!  Those who complete the survey and 

provide an email address will be entered into a drawing to win a Montgomery County 

Sustainability Kit including a free LED light bulb and other green goodies.   To take the 

survey please go to https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/H737ZR7 

 

County Watershed Restoration and Outreach Grant Opens 

This Grant Program, offered by Montgomery County Government and administered by 

the Chesapeake Bay Trust, is now accepting proposals from 501(c)3 organizations to 

support watershed restoration and outreach throughout the County.  The goal is to reduce 

storm-water runoff and pollutants through community-based on the ground restoration 

projects and public engagement.  The deadline is October 6, 2016 at 5:00 pm.  Contact 

Jeffrey Popp, 410-974-2941, ext 103 or JPopp@cbtrust.org.   For the RFP go to 

http://www.cbtrust.org/atf/cf/%7BEB2A714E-8219-45E8-8C3D-

50EBE1847CB8%7D/CBT_Montgomery%20County%20RFP_FINAL%20FY%2017.pdf  

 

2016-2022 Fire, Rescue, Emergency Medical Services Master Plan 
The County Council-approved 2016-2022 Fire, Rescue, Emergency Medical Services and 

Community Risk Reduction Master Plan, which can be viewed at 

www.montgomerycountymd.gov/mcfrs.  Once you click on the Master Plan scrolling at 

the top of the webpage, you'll see a yellow "NEW" button for the full master plan.  You 

may also click on the hyperlinks to view any of the appendices.   

  

IRS and Tax Software Scams Alert 
The Office of Consumer Protection has received complaints from residents receiving 

calls from people claiming to be IRS agents.  These so-called agents may demand 

payment over the telephone, by wire transfer or gift cards. The IRS will NEVER call you 

on your return and demand money this way.  If you get this false call, record the 

telephone number, any other information and report it to the Treasury Inspector General 

for Tax Administration through its online reporting form or at 1-800-366-4484. If you 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kF1dn3ZAtdYro_r1zNHzBfW6KhC5h_du6ZgS8HvHZ_PztczXd0t2VUWvxo9ZGmeaKIDFECvQXf7Xaz3H_Fn0SG1GSAygh5GxBZrHkAOF8KQBOb2rUssOZ5v0MLUs4WL4m4dvW6jFJRyeICPjiB1Y7gpqd-OWaylKolhJAZa8PBJ4LvTmlJpZ7idzgN4LAkfNUH4MVG_ap1eC2tLcLpyKiyLmjggcpdJ2&c=WzBPd_MuB1--YEFkAlJyo2PJWndnMmMyhL1mcH8F3AA_iwmA2xkKTA==&ch=o8eZAkm1qIxKvImR0wCr6CONaHKzD4KiM9cdmMUqf1hPx45KPih1ww==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kF1dn3ZAtdYro_r1zNHzBfW6KhC5h_du6ZgS8HvHZ_PztczXd0t2VSW7D7geTcXSDCfBGwREqxqhDBb8gZ5sBpbZrdph6sMGyRQP22lKLUttRWO1BzNkbVsyfQq-VQQ5XnPYqGeqczgnUfcr41E_UWxe0wRlHoD1UtksB5r5HFm1uzKV04zh-o1lKxO_t0K22BfZGl3dvHBoSsHzt4mPt99Y5CNu3XcjzyYAyT4L8n5N-6HpGUqX080LI3MiU0CU&c=WzBPd_MuB1--YEFkAlJyo2PJWndnMmMyhL1mcH8F3AA_iwmA2xkKTA==&ch=o8eZAkm1qIxKvImR0wCr6CONaHKzD4KiM9cdmMUqf1hPx45KPih1ww==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kF1dn3ZAtdYro_r1zNHzBfW6KhC5h_du6ZgS8HvHZ_PztczXd0t2VSW7D7geTcXSDCfBGwREqxqhDBb8gZ5sBpbZrdph6sMGyRQP22lKLUttRWO1BzNkbVsyfQq-VQQ5XnPYqGeqczgnUfcr41E_UWxe0wRlHoD1UtksB5r5HFm1uzKV04zh-o1lKxO_t0K22BfZGl3dvHBoSsHzt4mPt99Y5CNu3XcjzyYAyT4L8n5N-6HpGUqX080LI3MiU0CU&c=WzBPd_MuB1--YEFkAlJyo2PJWndnMmMyhL1mcH8F3AA_iwmA2xkKTA==&ch=o8eZAkm1qIxKvImR0wCr6CONaHKzD4KiM9cdmMUqf1hPx45KPih1ww==
mailto:JPopp@cbtrust.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kF1dn3ZAtdYro_r1zNHzBfW6KhC5h_du6ZgS8HvHZ_PztczXd0t2Vd5Q6oqRj5R2eCepmFhsuHs1SPCB6d4u27dok4P7W_yPIcf8E-ro9J9jFW8ur3V-IqSyg2HvkO9oFpjAn714jsA1eNrAwKsrMPQFPBtEvPqjuz1V-uFuku9XhtTS_LPyV_T3G7Q3d0TR&c=WzBPd_MuB1--YEFkAlJyo2PJWndnMmMyhL1mcH8F3AA_iwmA2xkKTA==&ch=o8eZAkm1qIxKvImR0wCr6CONaHKzD4KiM9cdmMUqf1hPx45KPih1ww==


have any questions, please contact the Office of Consumer Protection at (240) 777-3636. 

 
 

 

   
 


